
son & Swank! 

January 3, 1979 

3003 S.E. 14th Street 
P.O. Box 2704 

Des Moines, Iowa 50315 
Phone (515) 243-0035 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, Publisher 
Rural Route #12, Old Receiver Road 
Frederidk, Maryland 21701 

Dear. Mr. Weisberg: 

I am enclosing a copy of a letter I wrote to Mr. Cornwell which I feel is self-explanatory. Since you probably have as mach knowledge as anyone concerning the assassination, I would appreciate knowing if you are aware of any information on the hat which could help me re-solve this problem. I still have a great deal of trouble with the con-cept of the magic bullet, especially if the new evidence will indicate it was fired at Frame 190, especially in light of Mr. Connally's reac-tions much later. 

I understand you may have been the source of origin for the weight ques-tions propounded by Mr. Lardner to Mr. Stokes on television recently, and it occurred to me that possible hat perforations could add to the other "grainy" problems. I am looking forward to receiving your White Wash series shortly. 

Ve truly 	, 
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